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Dr. H. A. Stewart, of Saskatoon, was in the city on June

14th, en route home from the East.

Among the names of students of McGill, this year, we
notice that of W. F. Morris, a freshman, obtained in the honour
elars, fourth place. The young gentleman mentioned above is
a son of Mr. L. Morris, of Regina.

At the recent meeting of the Masonie Grand Lodge of
Saskatchewan held at Moose Jaw, Dr. John M. Shaw was re-
eieeted Grand Secretary. Dr. Shaw is the president of the
iLegina Clinical Society.

Dr. A. S. Gorrell, of Regina, bas returned from the Mili-
tary Camp at Winnipeg, where he was assigned to duty.
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GORRELL-At Regina, Sunday, June 27, to Dr. and Mrs. A.

S. Gorrell, a son.


